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ltem # __ 0
Report No. _35_(Ce/]
DATE: SEPTEMBER 10, 2013
TO: HONOURABLE MAYOR & MEMBERS OF COUNCIL \ Council - Sa.¢™ T3 -
FROM: JOHN MACKENZIE, COMMISSIONER OF PLANNING
RE: COMMUNICATION — COUNCIL MEETING, SEPTEMBER 17, 2013

ITEM #20 - COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE, SEPTEMBER 3, 2013

DRAFT PLAN OF CONDOMINIUM APPLICATION 19CDM-12V005
2174824 ONTARIO INC.

WARD 2 - VINCINTY OF ISLINGTON AVENUE AND LANGSTAFF ROAD

On September 3, 2013, the Committee of the Whole resolved the following motion:

"THAT ltem 20, Report No.35 of the Committee of the Whole September 3 2013, be
deferred to the Council meeting of September 17, 2013 for staff to provide information
with respect to the waste disposal system.”

The Vaughan Development Planning Department can confirm that the apartment building has been

designed with a tri-sorting (3-stream) waste disposal system on each floor which leads to a centralized
collection area on Parking Level 1.

Respectfully submitted,

JOHN MACKENZ!
Commissioner of ,Pfanning

Copy to: Barbara Cribbett, Interim City Manager
Jeffrey A. Abrams, City Clerk
Grant Uyeyama, Director of Development Planning
Eugene Fera, Planner, Development Planning Department
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